
TO:                Email Address 

FROM:          Local Systems Bureau 

SUBJECT:    Infrastructure Investment and Jobs Act - Grants available 

DATE:           March 1, 2022 

  

Local Public Agency and Consultant Partners, 

The Infrastructure Investment and Jobs Act (IIJA) was signed into law on November 15, 2021.  The IIJA 
offers numerous discretionary grant opportunities.   

The following website includes information on IIJA:  https://www.whitehouse.gov/build/  

The following website includes helpful information on specific grant opportunities: 

https://www.whitehouse.gov/wp-content/uploads/2022/01/BIL-Factsheet-Local-Competitive-
Funding.pdf 

The Iowa DOT, along with stakeholders from the Federal Highway Administration, Counties, Cities, 
Regional Planning Affiliations, and Metropolitan Planning Organizations met on February 2 to have initial 
discussions on how to implement the IIJA.  Discussions are ongoing.   

Please feel free to reach out if you have questions.   

Iowa DOT, Local Systems Bureau 

https://iowadot.gov/local_systems/contact-us 
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